
 

 

PO BOX 454, Tomball, TX 77377 

281-305-1190 

 

December 12, 2024  

 

Fort Bend County Engineering  

301 Jackson St.  

Richmond, TX 77469  

 

RE: Letter of Request – Greenbusch Rd, #13312  

 

Sequeira Civil Construction would like to request a one lane closure with a detour for  

the construction of Greenbusch Rd from Gaston Rd to Saddlespur Ln. The proposed plans for 

Greenbusch Rd are proposing one-way traffic between Gaston Rd to Saddlespur Ln to travel in 

the southwestbound direction only for the duration of the project. The requested lane closures 

are planned to begin on January 15, 2025, and will be implemented for the length of the 

project. The current contract time for completion is 517 calendar days. Please see attached 

proposed TCP for the full length of the project.  

 

Sincerely,  

Sequeira Civil Construction  










